Quilt auction to benefit Imperial public library

The Lied Imperial Public Library will be the site of a quilt and needlework auction on Saturday,
April 6 at 1 p.m.

Held by the Friends of the Library, quilts, quilting supplies, needlework and needlework
supplies will be auctioned, with proceeds to benefit the library.

Questions may be directed to any Friend, or by calling the library at (308) 882-4754.




